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COUNTY OF ROCKLAND

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS
23 New Hempstead Rosd
New City, New York 10956
(845) 638-5060
Fax, (845) 638-5037
Email: highway@co.rockland.ny.us

EDWIN J, DAY CHARLES H, VEZZETTI
County Executive - . -Superintendent of Highways

January 13, 2015

Cheryl Coopersmith

Chief Clerk Boards and Commissions

Planning Board

Town of Orangetown

20 Greenbush Road

Orangeburg, New York 10962 '(845)359-8526 (f)

RE: Hillside Commercial Park Site Plan - Proposed Building and Layout Changes
E. Side of Route 304 @ Hillside Ave., Pearl River - Tax 1.D.[68.11-3-39 & 40]

We have received your ii‘lanniﬁg Board meeting package for the upcoming meeting
scheduled to take place on January 14, 2015. :

Based on the plans and information provided, Rockland County Highway Department
finds that the changes on the property are more than 500 feet from any county road.
The required action will have minimum foreseeable adverse impact upon any county
road in the area. A Rockland County Highway Department Work Permit will not be
required for the proposed development. Please call this office at (845) 638-5060
should you have any questions for the above.

Very truly yours,

Sonny Lin, P. E.

Ce: Rockland County Planning Department




